BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS
September 8, 2012

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on Saturday, September 8, 2012 to hear
appeals on the 2011 motor vehicle Grand List. Members present were Stephen
Palmer and David Harma. The meeting was called to order at 9:45 a.m.

The following appeals were heard:

Bly, Kenneth & Wendy — 2008 Ford F150 ID#1FTRX14W68FA48697

Mr. Bly submitted a copy of his bill of sale. He also stated he put in about $3,000 in
repairs. The vehicle also has high mileage.

The Board voted unanimously to change the assessment to $12,000.

Brunnock, Edmund ~ 2001 Volvo V70 ID# YV1SW6E1R911111305
Mr. Brunnock feels the assessment is too high because of high mileage.

The Board voted unanimously to change the assessment to $2,940.
The minutes for the March. 14, 2012 were accepted as read.

There being no appeals, the meeting was adjourned at 10:15 a.m.
sybmitted,

fhd e

avid Harma
Acting Secretary




